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Somgya Titus <somgya@somgya.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:05 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary,

I am requesting that the current margin requirement of 100:1 in the retail forex market be left as it is. I have no
problem trading with the current risk level. If you change it I will be forced to move my account offshore. It will not
be possible for me to trade effectively with larger margin requirements.

Thank you,
Somgya Titus


